
 June 2020 

 

Wildwood CACFP 12200 E Briarwood Ave. Suite 175, Centennial, CO 80112    Toll Free 800-359-9453  or  303-730-0460 

 
June is the traditional start of summer. Although this 
year may look different because children have been 
out of school buildings for many weeks, it is important 
to keep some of the normal activities associated with 
summer break, like water play! Get wet and have fun! 

 
Help school-age children make water balloons and/or have 
a water day to celebrate summer! (be sure to pick-up any 
small pieces of balloon afterward, as these pose a choking 
hazard for small children.) 

 
Squirt bottles (full of water) are fun for all ages on hot days. 
See how quickly the water dries in the sun or in the shade. 
 
Provide a small pool of water. Encourage kids to 
construct/find/repurpose boats to float on the water. 
Instructions below for a paper boat. After making boats, have 
a race, decorate them, or add a sail to catch the wind. 

 

 

Father’s Day is June 21st 
Help the children in your care to make a keepsake  

card for their father and/or grandfather.  
Instructions follow. 

 
1. Have each child paint the backside of a paper plate light 

gray, like the surface of the moon. 
2. Trace each child’s foot on a piece of colorful paper, folded 

on one side to create a double-layer card.  
3. Older children may be able to cut out the footprint (be 

sure to leave the folded side uncut to allow the card to 
open). Cut the footprint out for younger kids. 

4. Help children glue the back of the foot print to the paper 
plate. 

5. Add two triangles to form the ‘wings’ of the rocket, 
another for the ‘nose’, and circles for the ‘windows’. 

6. Add skinny colored paper strips (flames) to the back of the 
rocket. Curl the flames by rolling gently around a pencil. 

7. Last, help children to write a message in the card.  
“I love you to the moon and back.” 
 

Resources from National CACFP 2020  
Circus Acts: Lessons for Life Calendar  

 
June Parent Connections Link 

June Circus Acts Child Activities Link 

Monthly Motivation Poster Link 

 

Visit www.CACFP.org  for more resources 

   

https://www.cacfp.org/files/6715/6502/9899/2020_June_NCA_Parent_Connections.cacfp.org.pdf
https://www.cacfp.org/files/9115/6502/9339/June_2020_NCA_Monthly_Calendar_Activity_Page_GENTLENESS.cacfp.org.pdf
https://www.cacfp.org/files/6415/6503/2199/2020_NCA_Motivational_Posters_June_GENTLENESS.cacfp.org.pdf
http://www.cacfp.org/
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We want you to receive the most money      

you can each month. Claims Corner has useful 

               reminders and hints to help you do just that. 

______________________________________ 

• COVID-19 will continue to impact child 
care programs for months to come. On a 
temporary basis, Colorado payments will 
be made earlier than usual. No more 
waiting until the 1st of the month to 
receive your reimbursement.  

 
Any Kindergarten age children in care?  
Any child that is five years old on or before  
September 1st must have a ‘Kinder Form” 

on file with Wildwood regardless of whether they attend 
kindergarten or not. A Kinder Form for 2020-2021 is available 
on the Forms & Documents page at www.wildwoodonline.org 
Give us a call if you’d like a paper form mailed to you for 
children in your program. 

 
*The last day we can receive original April claims for 
processing is June 25, 2019. 
 
*The last day we can receive original May claims for 
processing is July 24, 2019. 
 

Referral Bonus!  In these challenging times, childcare 
providers need all the support they can get. Do you know 
providers who are not participating in the food program? 
Help us make a connection by sharing your positive 
experience and referring them to your field representative or 
the Wildwood office. After your referral joins Wildwood and 
submits their first claim, you will receive your choice of 2 
hours of training from our PAID courses as a Bonus.  
Together we can help small businesses succeed!  

EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT! 

Proposed legislation has been introduced to 

congress to provide emergency funding for 

providers in the “Heroes 2.0” stimulus package. 

Watch for more information coming soon. 

Corona Virus Q & A 
Q: How do I follow the Meal Patterns when some food items are 
limited or not available? 
 
A: Do the best you can to make substitutions, so children receive 
adequate amounts and nutrients. Make note of any unavailable 
items and what was served on your menus. 
 
In addition, Wildwood is creating a new training to help providers 
use less common meat and meat alternates to meet the meal 
patterns. This training will include recipes for various protein 
sources. 
 
Q: Can I serve home processed meat (from hunting) to the children 
in my care?  
 
A: All meat served in CACFP must be USDA inspected and labelled 
accordingly. Meat acquired from hunting that is processed at home 
or by non-USDA facilities, should not be served the children in care. 
 
Q: Can I provide “to go” meals or deliver meals to the children who 
are not attending childcare? 
 
A: YES, providers who are giving meals to children who are not 
attending care should document the details for these meals. Please 
record these meals as you usually would with a note that the child 
was not in care. 

 

Just a reminder that all visits are being done by 
phone to protect the health of all parties. If your 

rep leaves a message, please call them back.  
Let us know if you have questions or need menus, 

attendance, or enrollments. 303-730-0460 

                

USDA Nondiscrimination Statement 

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, Its 

Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating 

based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity 

conducted or funded by USDA. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g. 

Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency (State or local) where they applied for benefits. 

Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. 

Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English. To file a program complaint of discrimination, 

complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, (AD-3027) found online at: 

http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, and at any USDA office, or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter 

all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or 

letter to USDA by: (1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights 1400 Independence Avenue, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or (3) email: program.intake@usda.gov. This institution is an equal opportunity 

provider. 

  

http://www.wildwoodonline.org/

